LCUCLAND BARREAU DU NUNAVUMI MALIGALIUQTIT
LAW SOCIETY OF NUNAVUT
BARREAU DU NUNAVUT



To: Members of the Law Society of Nunavut

From: Rules Committee

Re: Report for the 2022 – 2023 Annual General Meeting

Date: June 14, 2023

The Rules Committee was established in April 2018 after the coming into force of amendments to the *Legal Profession Act* that included a new section 8.1 requiring the committee's establishment. The Committee reviews proposed Rules and provides recommendations to the Executive in accordance with subsection 8.1(4) of the Act.

Following the 2021-2021 Annual General Meeting of the Law Society, the Committee has not been called upon to review any proposed Rules.

However, in May 2023, the Committee was asked to review the Law Society's proposed policy on executive conflict, quorum and voting, and the Committee made recommendations with respect to amending the Rules to authorize certain elements the proposed policy that would conflict with the current Rules.